
 
 
MMAC and the miners would like to thank Public Lands for the People (PLP) 
and all the dedicated volunteers that contributed to the court 
case successes over the years. Thank you for taking the lead 
on behalf of the mining community for better than a quarter 
century. A special thank you goes out to the volunteers who 
donated their time and energy to represent PLP at shows 
and functions around the United States, which without 
their support PLP would not have existed. 
 
To the board at large and especially Walt, Jerry and Ron. 
Thank you for leading PLP after Jerry Hobbs past away. 
Jerry was very proud of you guys and grateful for 
what you did for PLP. Clark, thank you for 
lending your expertise of mining law 
while working with the attorneys to 
prosecute PLP’s court cases. 
Welcome to MMAC Clark. 
 
The miners and mining districts have 
witnessed a rapid growth with MMAC 
as a benefit to our independent association 
with PLP. As MMAC moves on we will all 
remember who supported PLP and we will miss 
the rank and file of PLP. Join us to continue the 
offensive fight at MMACUSA.ORG. 
 
 
MMACSM has stepped into and leads a new exciting offensive era with the 
Power of The Mining Districts©SM Congress and you.  
We invite you to join MMAC at MMACUSA.ORG. 
 
 
 


